
From: Whitley Yi WhitleyYi@Outlook.com
Subject: Re: PheKnowVec Collaboration Agreement

Date: August 3, 2019 at 14:42
To: Callahan, Tiffany TIFFANY.CALLAHAN@UCDENVER.EDU
Cc: callahantiff@gmail.com

Hi Tiffany,

That sounds good. I agree with the description of my involvement in the PheKnowVec Project as written below. 

Thank you,
Whitley Yi

On Aug 2, 2019, at 6:37 PM, Callahan, Tiffany <TIFFANY.CALLAHAN@UCDENVER.EDU> wrote:

Hi Whitley-

Please is a small paragraph that my advisors have asked that I send to you and
have you acknowledge and confirm via email. Please let me know if his sounds
OK to you and whether or not you agree.

*******************************************************************************************
*******************************************************************************************
**********************
Whitley Yi's work on the PheKnowVec project, which is being done independent
of any employment relationship with Well Dot Inc, will include:

1. Helping perform manual verification of computer-generated and human-
derived mappings between clinical terminology and vocabulary concepts
and codes.

2. Aid with suggestion of or modification to existing phenotype definitions
and contribute to the generation, implementation, and testing or novel
phenotypes.

3. Participate in the drafting of manuscripts and conference presentations.

For this work, she will be credited with co-authorship on resulting manuscripts
and conference presentations. No other forms of compensation for this work will
be given. 
She acknowledges that no intellectual property (i.e. patentable discovery) is
expected to come out of this work.

*******************************************************************************************
*******************************************************************************************
***************************

Thanks so much!

Best-



Best-

Tiffany J. Callahan, MPH
Computational Bioscience PhD Candidate
Department of Pharmacology
University of Colorado Denver Anschutz Medical Campus

Please note that on August 15, 2019 by email address will change to
tiffany.callahan@cuanschutz.edu
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